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Starbucks at the Library to Close for Summer 

Starbucks at the University Library will be closed during the summer for remodeling. The last day of operation will be 
Friday, June 9. 

Every so often, Starbucks requires their stores to update their aesthetics to stay consistent with the company’s brand and 
image. These changes include:

•	 the addition of a “chill wall” with a broader range of grab n’ go items and beverages
•	 the addition of Nitro Cold Brew offerings
•	 the removal of the circular area in the center
•	 an increase in seating capacity 
•	 updated finishes and furnishings throughout the space

The new and improved Starbucks is expected to open by the fall 2017 quarter, though times may be subject to change 
without notice. 

But don’t worry coffee lovers! International Grounds and Pony Express at Campus Center Marketplace will be open 
during summer; each unit offers coffee, tea and baked goods for your enjoyment!

For hours of operation, visit www.CPPDining.com. 
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